
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 8 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

[ARLENE – LAND O’LAKES] DEAR MIKE & WRVM STAFF. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO. KEEP 

UP THE AWESOME GREAT WORK YOU DO. I LISTEN TO WRVM UPON WAKING UNTIL I GO TO 

BED AND I LEARN FROM THE MANY TEACHERS I HEAR AND FEEL CLOSE TO HIM IN THE 

MUSIC I HEAR. WRVM HAS BEEN A BLESSING SINCE WE MOVED UP HERE ALMOST 20 YEARS 

AGO. MY NEWEST FAVORITE BIBLE VERSE IS ISAIAH 43:1; “FEAR NOT, FOR I HAVE REDEEMED 

YOU; I HAVE CALLED YOU BY NAME, YOU ARE MINE.” WOW. WHAT A COMFORT AT THIS TIME 

IN HISTORY. 

[KENT – MARION] YOUR PROGRAMMING HAS SO MUCH TOUCHED MY WALK WITH JESUS HE 

KING FOR ALL THESE MANY YEARS. THE ALMIGHTY FATHER LED ME TO 102.7 WAY BACK IN 

1986 AND I’VE HAD IT TUNED IN ON MY FOUR RADIOS 24/7 EVERY SINCE. YOUR HEAVENLY 

AIRWAVES HAVE BEEN SUCH AN INSPIRATION TO SO MANY PEOPLE WORLD WIDE INCLUDING 

SOME OF MY VERY CLOSEST FRIENDS WHO HEARD YOU AT MY PLACE THEN CONTINUED TO 

LISTEN FAITHFULLY AT HOME.  

[THE ANDERSONS – LITTLE SUAMICO]  HAPPY BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH TO EVERYONE AT 

WRVM. WE ENJOY YOUR MORNING SHOW. WE START AT 6AM. ALL OF YOUR ANNOUNCERS ARE 

SO PLEASANT AND ENCOURAGING. THANK YOU TO EVERYONE FOR ALL YOU DO. 

YOUR LETTER IS A GREAT ENCOURAGEMENT TO US. IT LETS US KNOW YOU’RE 

LISTENING. AND AS YOU SHARE WHAT PROGRAMS YOU LISTEN FOR, THAT HELPS US AS 

WE CONSIDER FUTURE PROGRAM SCHEDULES. I HAVE A QUESTION FOR THOSE OF YOU 

WHO LISTEN FOR THE PROGRAM, MONEYWISE. IT CURRENTLY AIRS AT 12 NOON AND 

NOW AT 8:30 PM. THAT WAS RECENTLY CHANGED TO ALLOW MUSIC TO START AT 9:30 

AND CONTINUE THROUGH THE NIGHT. BUT, FOR THOSE WHO ENJOYED AN HOUR OF 

MUSIC AT 8:00, IT UPSET THEM. SO, MY QUESTION…WHICH AIRING OF MONEY WISE DO 

YOU LISTEN TO? I’M TRYING TO DETERMINE IF WE NEED TO AIR IT TWICE OR NOT.  

I APPRECIATE YOUR FEEDBACK. AND I THANK YOU FOR YOUR FINANCIAL SUPPORT AND 

YOUR PRAYER SUPPORT. WRVM IS TRULY A LISTENER SUPPORTED MINISTRY. HERE ARE 

SOME WAYS TO SEND YOUR LETTER. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174. INCLUDE YOUR 

LETTER IN THE COMMENTS BOX OF OUR ONLINE GIVING FORM AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. OR 

EMAIL US AT WRVM@WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

http://www.wrvm.org/

